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TOWN OF THOMPSON
May 8, 2015

The Water Pollution Control Authority of the Town of Thompson, Connecticut,
will hold a public hearing at the WPCA facility at 40 Riverside Drive, Thompson,
Connecticut, on Wednesday, May 27, 2015, at 7:00 PM to consider the advisability
- of the Phosphorus Removal Project, substantially as described in the document
prepared by Tighe and Bond, entitled: “Phosphorus Removal Plan Prepared for:
Water Pollution Control Authority, Thompson, CT” dated June 2014, and available
for inspection at the office of the Water Pollution Control Authority.

Affected property owners and electors and citizens qualified to vote in town
meetings of the Town of Thompson, Connecticut will be heard at the public
hearing concerning the proposed sewer project.

Dated at Thompson, Connecticut this 8th day of May, 2015.
S. M. St\i/lv;feﬁ, Chairman
Thompson Water Pollution Control Authority




